UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,
DIVISION OF ENTOMOLOGY,
WASHINGTON, D. C.
L. O. HOWARD, EnTomoLoGiST.

C. L. MARLATT, IN CHARGE OF EXPERIMENTAL FIELD WORK,

F. H. CHITTENDEN, IN CHARGE OF BREEDING EXPERIMENTS.
A. D. HOPKINS, IN CHARGE OF FOREST INSECT INVESTIGATIONS.
FRANK BENTON, IN CHARGE OF APICULTURE.

May 7, 1903,

My Dear Sir:

I send you. with this Mr. Coquillett's report upon the
Diptera which you sent somé time since. I am alsc sending you a box of
spec imens which I trust may be of some interest to you., You will
notice that we moxlmt insects on a rather different plan, and I think v
if you will familiarize yourself with our method 'that you will find it
vastly superior to the English method.

Wishing you success in your work,

Yours riost truly,

Lo, tord

’

Dr. Adolpho Lutz,
Director of the States Bacteriological Institution,
Sao Paulo, Brazil.
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